
NOTE VERBALE

The Permanent Mission of Georgia to the International Organizations 
in Vienna presents its compliments to the Secretariat o f the Energy 
Community and has the honour to forward the letter of the Minister of 
Foreign Affairs of Georgia Ms. Maia Panjikidze.

The Permanent Mission of Georgia to the International Organizations 
in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the 
Energy Community the assurances of its highest consideration.

Vienna 28 January, 2013
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